
 

CIRCULAR No: #103/GEN                                                                                 Date: - 19.02.2025 
 
To, 
All Members Industries  
Pune.  

Dear Members, 

Sub: - Postponement of DCCIA Corporate Cricket League 2025. 

I am writing to inform you that the “DCCIA Corporate Cricket League 2025” scheduled for 25th,26th 
& 27th February 2025, has been postponed due to less participants. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and deeply appreciate your understanding and 
flexibility.  

The new date and time for the matches will be communicated to you shortly. 

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or require further clarification. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Best regards, 
  
Ritesh Kashid 
Manager – Administration & Business Development. 
Deccan Chamber of Commerce Industries & Agriculture Pune. 
Mobile No.8956918545  
Land Line No. 8956918542 
Email: office@dcciapune.org 
Web: www.dcciapune.org 
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